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I am pleased to support H. Res 79, which recognizes the Hunters for the Hungry organizations. This program is a unique and innovative way to address hunger in communities nationwide. Hunters can donate their game and fowl to Hunters for the Hungry, which processes the meat and provides it to food banks and other feeding programs.
As a hunter, I am proud to support this cooperative effort between hunters, processors, and the hunger community to work toward a single, worthy goal.

I am pleased to support this bill, and I encourage the Committee to support it as well.
